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Please vote no.  

 

I strongly oppose this measure. Millions of taxpayer dollars have been spent by the 

state to solve homelessness - and yet our beautiful state continues to decline with 

more and more homeless taking advantage of Oregon. This approach is not working.  

 

Vote no.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 


